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The Service Hub at King, Markham and Seneca@York campuses will be undergoing

renovations starting on Tuesday, July 4. Construction is expected to be complete by the start

of the Fall 2023 Term. During construction, please note the following changes:

The Service Hub at King Campus will be located inside Garriock Hall in Room GH2040

The Service Hub at Seneca@York Campus will be in Room S1161

The Service Hub at Seneca International Academy (SIA) at Markham Campus will not

relocate during construction. There will be no interruptions to The Service Hub self-serve and

virtual services during this time.

Questions? Email theservicehub@senecacollege.ca.
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